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Dramatic Play

The fish project is going well! The children love listening to clues and guessing the object! 

They also enjoy finding things in the room based on the clues they are given. Hopefully 

your child told you about our rectangle hunt, ABC hunt, and our search for gold! The joy 

on their faces as they participate in these activities is what makes Project work so perfect 

for preschool! After Spring Break we plan on bringing in two experts: a photographer

and a collage expert. The photographer will help us learn how to take close-up photos, 

and the collage expert will assist us in creating a visually appealing collage.

HOMEWORK: Please send a 16oz. empty water bottle, filled with 5 tiny Items, to school with 

your child. We will use these for a Seek and Find activity!

We hope you have a relaxing Spring Break and are able to enjoy some actual Spring-like 

weather! Happy Easter!

~ Jen & Sharon 

Our author focus is 

on Jonathan London, 

author of the Froggy 
series.

We are exploring 

magnets!

We have a 

vegetable and 

flower garden!

Science Author Study Math

The children are 

learning to recognize 

that 10 objects equals 

the numeral 10.


